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Crossover Claim Denials for Edit 544 

Take Charge Plus  

Since the implementation of Take Charge Plus (TCP) on July 1, 2014, DHH has reviewed cross-over 
claims which denied for Edit 544 (Claim Type not covered by the Family Planning Program).   It 
has been determined that some of these claims denied in error, and therefore all claims which 
denied for 544 will be reprocessed on the checkwrite of January 5, 2016.  Providers will not be 
required to resubmit claims.  Not all claims will be approved for payment.  However, claims that 
deny will contain the correct denial reason codes/descriptions.   We apologize for this error. 

Crossover claims for Medicaid recipients with only Take Charge Plus coverage will be processed 
and paid when services are covered by the TCP Program.  Services billed to but not covered by 
the Take Charge Plus Program, will now deny with edit 858 (SERVICE NOT COVERED BY TAKE 
CHARGE PLUS).  

If you have questions about the contents of this RA, you may contact Molina Provider Relations at 
1-800-473-2783 or refer to www.lamedicaid.com. 
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